
 

Key Stage 1 information for September (Year 1 and Year 2) 

Thank you for your support over the past academic year, we are looking forward 

to the new school year and have just put together a few reminders for you 

ready for September. 

School starts on Monday 4th September 

New school start time: 8:45am 

Doors open at 8:35am 

Gates open at 8:30am – Please remember parents/carers are responsible for 

their child until 8:35am when the doors are opened.  All late children must be 

brought to the school office to be signed in by a parent/carer. 

Year 1 

Please wait on the infant playground and the door to your classroom will open 

at 8:35am 
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Year 2 

2X (Mrs Greatrex) and 2M (Miss Murray) 

Please enter through the double white doors at the side of the infant 

playground at 8:35am – a member of staff will be waiting to let you in. 

 

2R 

Please enter through the infant dining hall doors – this entrance is accessible 

from the infant car park. 

 

 

Please remember we have a school uniform policy, if you are struggling with 

providing this, we have plenty of preloved uniform which parents have kindly 

donated.  Please contact the school office. 

We look forward to seeing you in September! 


